
We welcome you back into our Monmouth Reform Temple building. Below 

are the procedures as outlined by the Covid-19 Re-Entry Strategy Task Force. 

Stage 2 Re-opening according to current state and local regulations. 

GENERAL PRECAUTIONS 

We ask anyone entering the building to: 

• Follow signs directing you to which entrance and exits to use.  

• Wear a face covering over your nose and mouth EXCEPT when you are 

speaking on the bima. 

• Maintain spacing when possible of at least 6 feet from any other person that 

is not part of your immediate family. 

• Turn in your completed Respiratory Infection Risk Screening form and 

complete an information form to one of the greeters. Forms will be available 

if you did not print them from a mailing. 

• Report any COVID-related illness to your medical care provider. This will 

facilitate any needed follow-up notifications. You, or the Health Department, 

may also call the MRT office if you have COVID confirmed within 14 days 

after attending an event at MRT. We will maintain confidentiality. 

HIGH HOLIDAY PRECAUTIONS: 

▪ Please limit those entering the building to those who have a reading or 

bima honor and their immediate family members 

▪ Arrive 15-30 minutes before you are scheduled to read to allow time for 

questions and completing forms 

▪ Readers are asked to use the designated microphone and to avoid 

touching the microphone 

The physical facility has been prepared for re-opening with thorough cleaning and 

disinfection of all frequently touched surfaces. The disinfection will be repeated prior to 

and after any event. Both hand sanitizer dispensers and masks will be available at 

entrances. 

Whether we see you in person (at a safe distance) or share in services with live 

streaming, we wish you…. 

L’shanah tovah tikateivu v’teichateimu!    

May you be inscribed and sealed for a good year! 


